
From: Frank Barton [mailto:fkb.hsr@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 8:00 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: CAFOs near the Buffalo National River 

 

The state should forbid this kind of usage anywhere near the Buffalo River.  The smell is 

horrific.  Algae blooms are many times greater than they should be.  Allowing this kind of 

operation in such proximity to any public land or free flowing stream is criminal.  Please support 

legislation that would forbid future use of any kind of confined animal operation near this 

national treasure. 

Frank Barton 

3065 Riverbend Road 

Heber Springs, AR 72543 

fkb.hsr@gmail.com 
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